
From: Copans, Jon [Jon.Copans@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 3:24 PM 

To: Coriell, Scott; Springer, Darren 

Subject: RE: Windsor Solar project 

 

 
News to me.   
 
Jon Copans, Deputy Commissioner 
Vermont Public Service Department 
(802) 828-3088 or by cell at (802) 249-5199 
jon.copans@vermont.gov 
Visit the Department at: http://publicservice.vermont.gov/ 
 

From: Coriell, Scott  

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 3:22 PM 

To: Springer, Darren; Copans, Jon 
Subject: FW: Windsor Solar project 

 

I’m not sure I knew this yet. Any info I should give to John or specific person I should refer him 

to? 

 
From: John Gregg [mailto:jgregg@vnews.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 2:49 PM 

To: Coriell, Scott 

Subject: Windsor Solar project 

 

Hi, Scott, 

 

We're told GMP is putting its proposed Windsor solar project on hold until there is more clarity 

over land management plan for the hundreds of acres there and what state agency will have 

jurisdiction, DBGS or Fish and Wildlife. 

 

What can you tell us, or who is the point person for the state? 

 

Thanks, story coming today. 

 

 

--  

John Gregg 

News Editor 

Valley News 

24 Interchange Drive 

W. Lebanon, NH 03784 

(603) 727-3217 

jgregg@vnews.com 
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